
From: goldome2@aol.com
To: Toronto East York Community Council
Cc: goldome2@aol.com
Subject: we demand a deferral of the vote on OPA re College St Study
Date: Thursday, April 27, 2017 3:49:46 PM

April 27-17

To: Mayor and all councillors of TEYCC

Re: OPA379 and College St.Study and Urban Design Guidelines

Agenda Item: TE24.3

Second Submission by The Domus Group

We demand a deferral of the scheduled May 2-17 vote by TEYCC because
 interested parties were denied sufficient time to study, consider, and
 respond to long documents issued by the City very late before the vote, on
 April 27-17, with  only 3 business days before the May 2-17 vote.

Documents that were released on line April 27-17:
1. Urban Design Guidelines (78 pages) that were released very late, that
 were supposed to be attached to the April 10-17 Staff Report but were not
 in fact attached.
2. A new Staff Report of 14 pages, dated April 25-17, but released on-line
 April 27, with significant changes.

We disagree with what is stated on page 2 of the Staff report, item 7, that
 "the revisions are technical in nature and no further public notice is
 required"

M.Domovitch
The Domus Group
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